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I’m writing to voice my opposition to HB 3501. Public parks and conservation areas 

absolutely do not need to be exposed to the amount litter, human waste, and 

hazardous material generated by homeless camps. Additionally, these camps pose a 

year-round fire risk that Oregon’s parks should not be exposed to. 


